Aug 9, 2013
To whom it may concern,

Their is a school board meeting on the 21st of August at 6pm in the old gym. Al are urged to
attend. The school is facing financial difficulty. In fact, our school may close all together. When
you registered your child this year in school, you were asked to fill out a questonaire about
where you would like your child to attend once the school has closed. We despiratiey need
everyones help to solve this problem. There will be a vote as to property tax increases on all
homeowners as much as 30%. All residence of Kansas need to attend this meeting. If you don't
come and express your opinion, mmmmmmmmmmmmmm

will be made by other people.
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to secure the future of our school, and for our kids.



